
Ever thought 
about joining 
the police, 
but not sure 
where to
start?

Nottinghamshire Police are hosting a positive action workshop to 
talk about our Police Constable Degree Apprenticeship (PCDA) 
programme.

Positive action is about creating a level playing field and offering 
the same starting point for everyone, and Nottinghamshire Police 
are committed to supporting under-represented communities into 
a career with the police, whilst also studying for a fully funded 
degree.



Be the difference your 
community needs

If you’ve ever thought about joining the police, whether that’s on the 
front line or in a staff role, our free workshop is a great opportunity to 
learn first-hand from passionate people working for Nottinghamshire 
Police. 

Officers from Black, Asian, or other ethnic minority backgrounds will 
be there to talk about their experience of working for Nottinghamshire 
Police, as well as hosting an open and honest question and answer 
session.

You will hear all about the PCDA role to gain a real insight into the 
recruitment, interview, and vetting process. Staff members will also be 
present at the session to discuss non-operational staff roles within the 
police.

7 September, 9.30am - 3pm at Edwards Lane Community Centre, 
Alderton Road, Nottingham, NG5 6DX

Scan me

Scan the QR code to book your place


